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 Items to be considered  
 

Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee Informed 

Who can provide further 
information?  

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on the 
28 day notice 

1.   Re-Procurement of Homecare 
- Key Decision 
 
 

Not before 17 
August 2017 
 

9 August 2017 Clare Gilbert,  
Lead Commissioning 
Manager 
clare.gilbert@nottinghamcity.
gov.uk 
 
 
 

The item could not be 
included on the 28 Day Notice 
because the tender 
documents for homecare 
need to be issued as soon as 
possible. Due to Winter 
Pressures, it is important that 
the homecare market is stable 
and is able to meet the 
additional demand. It is 
therefore important that the 
procurement of homecare is 
completed ahead of this 
period. 
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